
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, May 18, 2015 9:52 AM 
Jeff Bates 

Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Docket Nos. 150050-TP and 150051-TP docket titles 

Good morning, Jeff, 

Per your request below, we will make those docket title changes. 

Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:19AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Docket Nos. 150050-TP and 150051-TP docket titles 

Dorothy, please change the docket title for 150050-TP to: 

"Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. 
d/b/a Centurylink and Integrated Path Communications, LLC." 

For Docket No. 150051, please change the title to: 

"Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. 
d/b/a Centurylink and TCG South Florida." 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
v- {850) 413-6538 
F- {850)413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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